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Panther Pride Homecoming: Time to gather, share, enjoy, and much more 
 

There are significant moments in life that boost 
courage, dedication, effort, empathy, and 
everything else that makes us feel how 
meaningful it is to be part of the SUNY at Old 
Westbury family. One of these moments is the 
family quality time among alumni, students, 
faculty, staff, guests and visitors, reuniting 
sharing dreams, experiences, accomplishments, 
and life-
lessons 

learned as we move forward in life. It is called Panther 
Pride Homecoming and we are celebrating again with 
the first in-person Homecoming Celebration since 
2019! 
Come participate in activities, events or a walk - there 
is something for everyone to enjoy and celebrate at  
Panther Pride Homecoming. There is an exciting line-
up of events planned through Saturday, October 1, 
2022, and we cannot wait to see you all of you there 
with your "Paws UP!" 
  

 
 

Celebrations 
• On Monday September 19, the SOB received a visit from Dr. Ed Bashaw, 

the AACSB Team Chair of our Accreditation process. On the picture, 
from left to right, Dr. Shalei Simms and Dr. Ed Bashaw. 
 
 
 

SOB AACSB ACCREDITATION IN PROGRESS 

https://www.oldwestbury.edu/pantherpride
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• Dr. David Glodstein, Associate Professor of Accounting, Taxation and Business Law at the School of 
Business, was named the 2022 Educator of the Year by the Association of 
Certified Fraud Examiners (ACFE) at the 33rd Annual AFCE Global Fraud 
Conference, held in Nashville, Tennessee. Dr. Glodstein, CFE, was 
interviewed by Kate Pospisil, CFE, the Communications Specialist at the 
ACFE. They discussed the Justice for Fraud Victims Project, why programs 
like this matter, and what we can do to further the fight for justice. The 
interview Podcast and more information is available at 
https://www.acfe.com/fraud-resources/podcast/podcast-detail?s=august-
2022-justice-for-fraud-victims 

 
Announcements 
• On Friday, October 14, from 10 AM to 2 PM will be the Student Success Summit co-sponsored by the 

Center for Excellence in Teaching and Learning (CETL) and the Teaching and Learning Resources 
Committee (TLRC). How we can continue to support student success at Old 
Westbury is the focus of the summit. Participants will receive a certificate from 
CETL. 
 

• President Sams will be offering Office Hours for students on Mondays throughout 
the semester. Each week he will meet with a small group of students to hear their 
thoughts and ideas about their future, the College and more. 
 

• SUNY Long Island PitchFest is a joint business plan competition that offers an experiential learning 
opportunity for students to become competent in delivering their 
entrepreneurial pitches to a panel of judges and gain valuable 
experience and feedback on their business models. This competition 
is a collaborative effort between Stony Brook University, SUNY Old 
Westbury, and Farmingdale State College. Students must submit the 
application along with the business proposal by October 13, 2022. 
Reach out SUNY Old Westbury Representative, Louise Rotchford, at 
rotchfordl@oldwestbury.edu. 
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